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I was not happy to see the headlights of an approaching dune buggy – its presence would ruin
the unspoiled beauty of the beach. Yet when the dune buggy (labeled the “Turtle Patrol”) got
close, I realized that the very friendly driver was actually removing a lot of plastic and other
litter from the beach, thus caring for and enhancing its natural beauty. I still  do not like
vehicles on the beach, but I need to be more discerning. In theological education, as a dean, I
must learn to withhold prior judgment of what I perceive about the ‘dune buggies’ approaching
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in the distance.
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